
“A Spirit Filled Life”            Ephesians 3:14-21 

I.  God desires to give us power to live a holy life 

    A.  He strengthens us by his _______________________________________ 

    B.  He strengthens us out of his ____________________________________ 

    C.  He strengthens us in our _______________________________________ 

II.  We receive God’s power as we are filled with the Holy Spirit 

    A.  Filled with the Holy Spirit is to be filled with the ______________________ 

 _________________________________________________________ 

    B.  Filled with the Holy Spirit is to find personal ________________________ 

 _________________________________________________________ 

    C.  Filled with the Holy Spirit is to be under the ________________________ 

 _________________________________________________________ 

    D.  Filled with the Holy Spirit is to live in ______________________________ 

 _________________________________________________________ 

    E.  Filled with the Holy Spirit enables us to experience the _______________ 

 _________________________________________________________ 

    F.  Filled with the Holy Spirit is to be transformed into the ________________    

 _________________________________________________________ 

III.  God desires to work in and through us 

    A.  God is pleased to allow his power to ______________________________ 

    B.  God is pleased to do more than we dare __________________________ 

    C.  God is glorified when his power is ________________________________ www.bethelnazarene.org 
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“Get all the advice and instruction you can, so you will be 

wise the rest of your life. You can make many plans,          

but the Lord’s purpose will prevail.” 

~ Proverbs 19:20-21 NLT 

YOUR MINISTRY TEAM 

Download the Bethel app to stay informed!  You’ll find fillable sermon 
notes, sermon recordings, the church calendar, sign-up sheets, mobile  
Giving and links to our website.  Select which ministries you would like 
to receive notifications from as well.  Text “BETHELCNAPP” to 77977 
to get started today.  You can also visit our website at      
bethelnazarene.org to find these same items. 

Bethel Church of the Nazarene 
3001 12th Ave Road   Nampa, ID   83686   (208)466-6344 

Email:  bethel@bethelnazarene.org 
 

**If you can’t find a parking space close enough to the building and 
need assistance parking your car, please let a member of our Safety 

Team know as they would gladly park your car for you.  

Prayer Chain:   Betty Gilbert (465-0439)   or  email bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Our Prayer Chapel is available for prayer during church services and open 

office hours.  Let us know if you would like to be added to the prayer chain. 

Our first service back indoors will be June 7th! There will be 2 family services, 9:00am        
contemporary & 10:45am traditional (there will be overflow space in the Fellowship Hall), with 
cleaning time in between to wipe down surfaces. Things will look a little different for a while. 
We are asking that you come for your regular worship time and then head home.  There will 
be no Kids’ church, childcare or Fellowship Time. PromiseLand will only be open for diaper 
changes & the nursing moms room.  A select few adult Sunday School classes will be meeting; 
check with your teacher. Thank you for being understanding as we navigate these times in the 
best way we know how. 

House of Prayer - June 7 @ 6pm  - Join us as we pray for our church, our           
community and our nation.  We will be able to safely distance for this service.    

Ladies Fellowship Night - Monday, June 8 @ 7pm -   

Join us for a casual night of fellowship with the Women’s Ministries Team!  We’ll 
have some snacks and time to catch up.  NO Childcare provided. 
 

Men’s Breakfast - Saturday, June 20 @ 8am 

Men of all ages are invited to this fun event.  Fernando will be cooking up a yummy 
breakfast and the special guest will be Pastor Jordan Hodges. 

Claire Jorgensen and Isaac Reineke, along with their families, would like to invite you 
to their wedding on June 13 @ 2 o’clock in the afternoon here at Bethel.              
Dessert reception to follow.    
Kids & Youth Ministries: 

 June 7 - Grad Service!  We will be honoring all our high school grads during the start of 
both services.  There will be displays in the foyer for each of the students. 

 Youth Group starts back up on June 3rd @ 6:30pm! Don’t miss out! (There will not be any 
other Wednesday ministries). 

 We have cancelled Vacation Bible School for this summer, but there will be a fun family 
event planned for Wednesdays in July.  More details to come… 

 PromiseLand and Bethel Kids Department will be closed until July.  We will let you know 
when those ministries will be open again. 

50-UP Ministries - activities have been postponed until further notice.  We will keep you  

posted when we start up again. 

Lifeline Pregnancy Care Center - Baby bottle fundraiser canceled this year 

Due to the recent pandemic, Lifeline has decided not to run their baby bottle fundraiser this year.  This 
event raises a lot of financial support for them and now they are having to rely on different methods of 
raising funds. The need in their ministry has increased so continued financial  support is vital.  If you would 
like to give you can put a check in the offering with “Lifeline” in the memo.  Or you can donate              
electronically through their website:  https://lifelinepcc.org/donate/  

Financial Update (3/1/20 - 5/24/20) -  

Budget:  $214,500  Received:  $212,658 Difference:  -$1,842 

PATRIOTIC SERVICE & CELEBRATION 

Outdoors on Sunday, June 28 @ 10:30am 

We will have tents setup for shade. Feel free to bring your own 
lawn chairs, blankets or awnings. The meal will be provided this 
year ~ fried chicken and sides. Please let the office know if you 

would be willing to help serve the meal (it will be cafeteria style). 

Announcements 


